
Please Join Us for a Reception as We 

Recognize and Thank 

Arthur D. Baldwin II  

For Over 46 Years of Service to the Village 

Wednesday, September 26 

From 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

At Village Hall  

Art will make some brief comments  

At 6:00 p.m. 

 

Light refreshments will be provided. 


